Safety Committee Meeting 7/12/17

Brooke Bovard, John DiGiacoma, Chris Junk, Steve Harcourt, Steve Tanzer

Minutes:

There was no meeting in June. The May minutes were approved as delightful.

Fine Notices

There are no recent paid fines.

Parking:

The Plymier leasehold is still an issue. Brooke will send notice.

State Maintenance Contract

Brooke sent a FOIA request to Deldot for any information they had on a maintenance agreement with the Village of Arden. The has never been such a contract.

Deldot has authority over state roads through Arden edge to edge only. We have title to the Harvey Road right of way.

Traffic Calming

Brooke spoke to the chair of Community Planning about traffic calming. There is a state traffic calming group with planning ability and money. We moved to get information to take to Community Planning to restart the traffic initiative. We should plan for a gateway event so drivers know they are entering a community.

Dogs:

Steve will put together an FAQ on dog licenses.

Foliage and Signs

We can trim back any foliage obscuring a sign or obstructing line of site for traffic. We appreciate Damon Forsten and Carol Larson clearing the corner of Marsh and Millers.

Work party:

We scheduled a work party for 7/18 at 10:00. We will meet at Orleans on the other side of Harvey.

Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be held 8/9/17